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NAAC has revised the Guidelines for the Creation of the Internal Quality Assurance Cell 

(IQAC) and Submission of Annual Quality Assurance Report (AQAR) in Accredited 

Institutions. The revised guidelines will come into effect from 1st January 2014. 

The Higher Education institutions which are submitting the Annual Quality Assurance Report 

(AQAR) from 01-01-2014 on wards need to submit in the revised format with effect from 1st 

January 2014. The Guidelines for the Creation of the Internal Quality Assurance Cell (IQAC) 

and Submission of Annual Quality Assurance Report (AQAR) in Accredited Institutions is 

placed below in word file.  The NAAC Accredited institutions need to submit only the soft copy 

as word file (.doc/.docx) through  e-mail (capuaqar@gmail.com). The file name needs to be 

submitted with Track ID of the institution and College Name or EC number.  For example 

MHCOGN16601-Samudra Arts and Science College, Taliamegu-Maharashtra.doc or 

EC_32_A&A_143 dated 3-5-2004-Samudra Arts and Science College, Taliamegu-

Maharashtra.doc. The Higher Education Institutions need not submit the printed/hard copy to 

NAAC. The acknowledgements would be sent to the institutions through e-mail. 
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